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February 10, 1986 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your DX Report, the long distance reception of radio 
signals has been an institution warranting more public attention than 
it has received. In my opinion it is a science all its own and 
deserves our upmost attention. I am pleased to respond to your report 
that it is accurate and the details of your report are true. 

Thank you for your dedication and time in sending this report. 

Sincerely, 

Ben Hill 
Chief Engineer 
WSNI/WPGR 
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